
     

 

NOTICE TO PROPONENTS  

 
AMENDMENT TO THE NUNATSIAVUT GOVERNMENT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – 

COLLECTION OF PHOTOGRAPHY AND VIDEOGRAPHY 

 

Response to Enquiries & Extension of Submission Deadline   

 

October 17, 2024 

 

Please be advised of the following amendment and response to enquiries to the Request for 

Proposals – Collection of Photography and Videography: 

 

Extension of Submission Deadline 

 

The new deadline to submit a proposal in response to the Nunatsiavut Government’s Request for 

Proposals – Collection of Photography and Videography has been extended from October 18, 2024, to 

October 29, 2024, at 4:00pm AST. All proposals must be submitted to Janice Andersen – Director of 

Human Resources at janice.andersen@nunatsiavut.com on or before the deadline.  

 

Response to Enquiries  

 

The Nunatsiavut Government received the following enquiries from prospective proponents, to which the 

following answers are provided to the public: 

 

1. My only question is regarding the budget as I didn't see one within the RFP. Is there a number you're 

looking to stay within?  

 

A: The NG is unable to share the budgeted amount for this service. Proponents are expected to provide a 

proposal that would be based what they determine is the value of the work 

 

 


